

Sara Bilden, Superintendent sara.bilden@k12.nd.us

Board of Education: Jessica Johnson, President Ryan Spitzer, Vice President Amanda Lee, Director Darren Ekren, Director Clinton Schaeffer, Director

Dana Ekren, Business Manager Matthew Lokemoen, Elementary Principal

Phone: 701.435.2484

Fax: 701.435.2486

March 2, 2020

Dear NDHSAA,

The Kensal Public School District #19 will establish grades 7-12 for the 2020-2021 school year and are seeking to become a member of the North Dakota High School Activities Association. We plan to sponsor the activities of football, volleyball, boys' basketball, girls' basketball, track, baseball, softball, music and speech. Our anticipated enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year is the following:

7th-3

8th-1

9th-1

10th-0

11th-2

12th-0

Based on enrollment and intended offerings, Kensal requests the following for the 2020-2021 school year.

- 1. Approval for all students residing within the Kensal School district a one-time immediate eligibility move back to KHS at the start of the next school year.
- 2. Approval for any Midkota open enrollment /tuition waiver-students to exercise a one-time immediate-eligibility move to Kensal based on the fact in 2019-2020, all Kensal and Midkota students competed cooperatively for Midkota High School.
- 3. Based on Football Guidelines #9, our football coop application with Midkota be approved.
- 4. Given the timeline for implementation, that any coop late fees be waived.

Sincerely,

Matthew J. Lokemoen, Principal

Matthew A. Jokemsen